
 

 

Daimler Trucks North America, LLC 

4747 N. Channel Avenue 

Portland OR 97217-7699 

Phone: 503-745-8000 

 

       
  

 

 

June 30, 2022 

 

Michelle Rice 

Recall Analyst 

Department of Transportation 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE., Washington, DC 20590 

Office: 202-366-1060 

Subject: Freightliner Custom Chassis Corp. MT50e BCS Stalk Stock Switch Error 

NHTSA NS No.  22V-340 

Manufacturer number: FL-934 

Ms. Rice, 

There will be no publications for safety recall 22V-340. 

All vehicles within this recall campaign have been repaired prior to the publication of a Dealer’s Bulletin 

or Owner Notification. All impacted serial numbers were inspected/repaired on 6/7/2022. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.   

Sincerely,  

 

Sam Geser 

Product Defect Investigation Engineering manager 

Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 

Daimler Trucks North America 
Sam Geser 
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Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 

 

 


